A bit more learning!
Hello everyone! I hope you are keeping well. Hopefully, you have been able to do some of the learning I set earlier on.
I have put some more bits and bobs for you to do. It is essential that you keep your brain active during these times, as well as keeping your body active. (Remember some of the fitness activities we have done in P.E.? Many can be done in your home or garden, if you have one.)
I have added some revision of areas of Maths we have covered along with some spelling revision. Alongside these are some reading comprehension sheets about Saxons, Vikings and Neil Armstrong. (We will be learning about The Earth in Space when we start school again.)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget that Transum has lots of learning especially Basic  + - x and ÷.
Hopefully, it won’t be long before we are back together continuing our learning.
Take care and I will see you soon.
Mr T
